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Teaching Daniel Linden Duke 1990
Doing Social Research Therese L. Baker 1999 This third edition of Therese L.
Baker's popular text, "Doing Social Research" offers a hands-on, step-by-step
approach to social research that combines authoritative content, effective
pedagogy, and an engaging writing style. To that end, the author includes real,
classic and contemporary research studies, as well as interviews with the
authors of these studies, to personalize the experience of doing social
research, and keep students interested and motivated. Baker exposes students to
a broad range of research methods, encouraging them to explore the rich
universe of social research. In this text, Baker encourages a sense of
commitment to doing social research. She exposes students to the choices, the
challenges, and the excitement of trying to study some piece of social action,
and encourages students to believe that they can become social researchers.
"Doing Social Research, Third Edition" is the answer for sociology and social
science students who need a practical understanding of today's key research
theories and techniques.
Modern Advanced Accounting Walter B. Meigs 1979
Progress in Heterocyclic Chemistry H. Suschitzky 1991 Progress in Heterocyclic
Chemistry (PHC) Volume 3 reports in 17 articles on new and important
developments in heterocyclic chemistry abstracted from the 1990 literature. The
material is arranged in a systematic way based on ring size and selected by
experts in a particular field. The chapters are preceded by two articles on
heterocyclic topics hitherto unreviewed and written by chemists well known for
their work in the relevant field.
Effective Business Communications Herta A. Murphy 1990-01-01
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Fillers and Reinforcements for Advanced Nanocomposites Yu Dong 2015-07-02
Fillers and Reinforcements for Advanced Nanocomposites reviews cutting-edge,
state-of-the-art research on the effective use of nanoscaled fillers and
reinforcements to enhance the performance of advanced nanocomposites, both in
industrial and manufacturing applications. It covers a broad range of topics
such as nanocelluloses, nanotubes, nanoplatelets, and nanoparticles, as well as
their extensive applications. The chapters provide detailed information on how
fillers and reinforcements are used in the fabrication, synthesis and
characterization of advanced nanocomposites to achieve extraordinary
performance of new materials and significant enhancements in their mechanical,
thermal, structural and multi-functional properties. It also highlights new
technologies for the fabrication of advanced nanocomposites using innovative
electrospinning techniques. Covers topics such as nanocelluloses, nanotubes,
nanoplatelets, and nanoparticles, as well as their extensive applications
Discusses the latest research on the effective use of nanoscaled fillers and
reinforcements to enhance the performance of advanced nanocomposites Explains
how fillers and reinforcements are used in the fabrication, synthesis and
characterization of advanced nanocomposites
Lean TPM Dennis McCarthy 2004-07-21 Merging the benefits of two well-known
methodolgies, Lean Thinking and Total Productive Maintenance, Lean TPM shows
how to secure increased manufacturing efficiency. Based on their experienc of
working with organisations that have successfully achieved outstanding
performance, McCarthy and Rich provide the tools and techniques that convert
strategic vision into practical reality. Lean TPM accelerates the benefits of
continuous improvement activities within any manufacturing environment by
challenging wasteful working practices, releasing the potential of the
workforce, targeting effectiveness and making processes work as planned. *
Unites world-class manufacturing, Lean Thinking and Total Productive
Maintenance (TPM) * Shows how to achieve zero breakdowns * Optimises processes
to deliver performance and new products efficiently * Delivers benefit from
continuous improvement activities quickly Lean TPM provides a single change
agenda for organisations. It will help to develop robust supply chain
relationships and to optimise the value generating process. Supported by an
integrated route map and comprehensive benchmark data, this book enables
engineers, technicians and managers to explore this potent technique fully. *
Unites the concepts of world-class manufacturing, Lean and TPM. * Shows how to
accelerate the benefits gained from continuous improvement activities. *
Includes an integrated route map for Lean TPM, including benchmark data.
FORTRAN 77 Gordon Bitter Davis 1988
Crimson Lake Allyson Wayne 2014-05-14 In the mid-20th century, the majority of
Cubas population were uneducated, starving, poor, and void of any hope or
dreams. Two sons of Cuba are tasked with generating the ingredient that would
restore their brothers and sisters' faith. Money! Angel Heavon and Emmanuel
Cabrera are Cuban patriots that will give anything, including their souls, to
see their homeland mentioned in the same breath as other world powers. But how
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can these men generate the billions of dollars needed to construct a nation, by
using the one natural resource Americans cannot do without, Cocaine. In the
1980s, New Orleans became a 'killing fields' and the home of a drug empire that
gave economic individuality to a poor island nation. This is their story.
Workbook for Accounting and Bookkeeping Principles and Practice David Willis
2010 "Accounting and bookkeeping principles and practice is an introductory
text for accounting and bookkeeping students and provides a complete resource
for the VET FBS10 Certificate IV in Financial Services (Bookkeeping)
qualification." --p.ix.
Case Interview Success Tom Rochtus 2012 Case Interview Success is a must-read
for anyone applying for a consulting position. The book takes you inside a
typical consulting case interview by exploring in detail the entire case
interview process, and will leverage you to crack the most complex business
cases. The main features of this book are: A detailed discussion of the entire
case interview process Key business case frameworks with practice cases and
solutions Key strategies to crack presentation cases, guesstimates and
brainteasers Tom Rochtus works as a strategy consultant at Bain & Company, one
of the world's most prestigious management consulting firms. For more
information please visit: aceyourcase.com
Dynamic Deformation, Damage and Fracture in Composite Materials and Structures
Vadim V. Silberschmidt 2016-01-23 Composite materials, with their higher
exposure to dynamic loads, have increasingly been used in aerospace, naval,
automotive, sports and other sectors over the last few decades. Dynamic
Deformation, Damage and Fracture in Composite Materials and Structures reviews
various aspects of dynamic deformation, damage and fracture, mostly in
composite laminates and sandwich structures, in a broad range of application
fields including aerospace, automotive, defense and sports engineering. As the
mechanical behavior and performance of composites varies under different
dynamic loading regimes and velocities, the book is divided into sections that
examine the different loading regimes and velocities. Part one examine lowvelocity loading and part two looks at high-velocity loading. Part three then
assesses shock and blast (i.e. contactless) events and the final part focuses
on impact (contact) events. As sports applications of composites are linked to
a specific subset of dynamic loading regimes, these applications are reviewed
in the final part. Examines dynamic deformation and fracture of composite
materials Covers experimental, analytical and numerical aspects Addresses
important application areas such as aerospace, automotive, wind energy and
defence, with a special section on sport applications
Communication Works Teri Kwal Gamble 2001-06 Written for the introductory
communication course, this book discusses communication principles,
interpersonal communication and public speaking in an engaging and accessible
manner. The authors' approach encourages students to use their understanding of
communication as a means to explore how social diversity, a sense of ethics,
technology and critical thinking skills influence the nature of communication
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experiences.
Regression Analysis and Linear Models Richard B. Darlington 2016-08-22
Emphasizing conceptual understanding over mathematics, this user-friendly text
introduces linear regression analysis to students and researchers across the
social, behavioral, consumer, and health sciences. Coverage includes model
construction and estimation, quantification and measurement of multivariate and
partial associations, statistical control, group comparisons, moderation
analysis, mediation and path analysis, and regression diagnostics, among other
important topics. Engaging worked-through examples demonstrate each technique,
accompanied by helpful advice and cautions. The use of SPSS, SAS, and STATA is
emphasized, with an appendix on regression analysis using R. The companion
website (www.afhayes.com) provides datasets for the book's examples as well as
the RLM macro for SPSS and SAS. Pedagogical Features: *Chapters include SPSS,
SAS, or STATA code pertinent to the analyses described, with each distinctively
formatted for easy identification. *An appendix documents the RLM macro, which
facilitates computations for estimating and probing interactions, dominance
analysis, heteroscedasticity-consistent standard errors, and linear spline
regression, among other analyses. *Students are guided to practice what they
learn in each chapter using datasets provided online. *Addresses topics not
usually covered, such as ways to measure a variable’s importance, coding
systems for representing categorical variables, causation, and myths about
testing interaction.
Biochemistry Francis J. Chlapowski 1999 Examination review for medical
students. Includes: 500 questions with answers in the new USMLE-style format, a
new chapter on high-yield facts, paragraph-length explanations, and a complete
bibliography.
Fundamentals of Marketing 2019
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